[image: image1.jpg]CID/@
\_Z



[image: image2.png]





OEA/Ser.W

CIDI/INF.272/18

27 April 2018

Original: Spanish
NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR, SUBMITTING
 ITS CANDIDACY FOR REELECTION TO MEMBERSHIP ON THE 
MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY 
FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (MB/IACD) 
2018-2020 PERIOD
PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR 
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
WASHINGTON, D.C.
Note OEA-43/2018
The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development, and has the honor to present the candidacy of the Republic of El Salvador for reelection to membership on the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) for the 2018-2020 period.

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., April 25, 2018

To the 
Executive Secretariat for Integral Development
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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